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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 28, 2020  

 
Nebraska’s Public Colleges and Universities to Honor College Credit for 2020 AP Exams 

 
Nebraska’s public colleges and universities support College Board AP Exam changes in response 

to coronavirus and promote acceptance of AP credit  
 
Lincoln, Nebraska -- Today, the University of Nebraska, the Nebraska State College System, and 
Nebraska’s six community colleges announced that they will honor all existing transfer credit 
articulation for spring 2020 Advanced Placement Exams meeting campus AP subject area score 
requirements, assuring students that their hard work in AP this school year will be rewarded. 
 
In response to school closings, the College Board is helping all AP students worldwide complete 
their AP coursework through free, daily online courses on YouTube. At the request of an 
overwhelming majority of students, the College Board has also developed AP Exams that can be 
taken online this year, on any device a student has access to—computer, tablet, or smartphone.  

 
“It is gratifying to see support for this year’s solution to AP Exams,” said Trevor Packer, senior vice 
president of AP and Instruction at the College Board. “Nationwide, students have worked hard in 
their AP courses all year, and they deserve the chance to earn college credit. We are living in 
extraordinary times with many challenges, yet these students are showing great resilience.”  
 

“Nebraska’s community college understand the need for flexibility, particularly now. We are willing 

to continue to grant credit for course work validated by the AP examinations.”  

Greg Adams, Executive Director, Nebraska Community College Association 

 “Chadron State, Peru State, and Wayne State Colleges will continue to accept subject scores for 
AP examinations from high school students who complete AP courses. Students who are able to 
successfully complete these courses under the unique circumstances of remote delivery should be 
recognized for their drive to succeed.” 
 
Paul Turman, Chancellor of the Nebraska State College System 
 
“The University of Nebraska campuses remain committed to granting students academic credit for 

the AP examinations they have successfully completed, and will continue to accept subject area 

scores as they have in the past.” 

Susan M. Fritz, University of Nebraska, Executive Vice President and Provost 
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“We recognize that high school seniors, through no fault of their own, have experienced an 
unsettling and unpredictable semester. The University of Nebraska-Lincoln is committed to 
supporting these scholars who have persisted in challenging themselves academically by taking 
AP exams.” 

Amy M. Goodburn, Senior Associate Vice Chancellor & Dean, Undergraduate Education, 
University of Nebraska-Lincoln 

“UNO remains committed to assist students in their quest for academic success, especially during 
this difficult time.  We continue to celebrate and recognize students’ accomplishments such as 
completing Advance Placement courses and their respective exams.” 

Sacha E. Kopp, Senior Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, University of Nebraska at Omaha 

 “We at UNK are dedicated to advancing student progress toward completion of the college 
degree. To that end, UNK readily accepts those courses recognized as of high quality and 
academic rigor for college credit as validated by the Advanced Placement (AP) Exam. Our goals 
always center around the best interests and future success of our students.” 
 
Dr. Charles Bicak, Senior Vice Chancellor for Academic & Student Affairs, University of Nebraska 
at Kearney 
 

 

Note to journalists: For campus-specific information about AP subject area scores, please contact 

the university and college campus officials or system offices. 

 

 

 


